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Changes to Location & Production for MRX & 
MRY Rotaries

Changes for MRX  
& MRY Rotaries 

Effective Date
Changes to MRX and MRY Rotaries will be effective August 2017.

Type of Change:
Engineering
Product

Part Number
Appearance

The location of production will change for MRX and MRY Rotaries from the Japan factory to the  
Philippines factory.  The place of manufacture will no longer appear on the switches, and the lot  
number on the switch will have a dot mark above the second digit.  The box in which the switches  
are packaged for shipping will read “PHILIPPINES FACTORY” instead of “JAPAN FACTORY.”   
All of these modifications will apply to standard and custom products.

Identification Lot Number Shipping Box

Before 
Changes

“JAPAN” on 
Identification Plate

Example of Lot Number

After 
Changes

“JAPAN”  
Removed

Example of Lot Number with 
Dot Mark Above Second Digit

“JAPAN FACTORY” 
printed on side of box

“PHILIPPINES FACTORY” 
printed on side of box

Notes
There are no changes to the switches’ dimensions or specifications.
The location of the Lot Number on switch may vary depending on the part number.
Contact the factory if more details are needed.
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* MR Rotaries Effected by Location & Production Changes

MRX108 MRX204 MRX402 MRY106 MRY106G

* Part numbers include any knob option (codes A, B, or C) with any knob color (No Code, A, B, C, E, F, G or H).


